GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL

ADDL. PRINCIPAL CHIEF CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS
NORTH BENGAL
SILIGURI- 734403

Dr.Varun Kapoor, IPS, IGP and
Director, Police and Radio Training School,

Indore, Madhya Pradesh

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

It gives me great pleasure to write this letter of appreciation to Dr.Varun Kapoor, IPS, IGP and
Director, Police and Radio Training School, Indore, Madhya Pradesh for his excellent and outstanding
presentation to all the participants from West Bengal Forest Directorate, the Central Armed Police
Force, Custom and Excise Department, the Railway Police Force and the West Bengal Police on nd
& 3™ December 2015 at Sukna, Mahananda Wildlife Sanctuary on ¢ Intelligence Collection and
Collation , Searching Seizures, Improving Skills in Field Combats and Techniques of Investigation
Prosecution and Law Enforcement for Wildlife, Police and Forest officials”s

His approach in motivating all participants from the Law Enforcement Authorities in successtul
antipoaching and wildlife crime control was extremely praise worthy and gave new insights to

them. His commitment and ‘nvolvement in issues related to conservation shall be of immense value

and 1 take this opportunity to wish him success in whatever he endeavors to do.

Dr. Pop Tshering Bhutia IFS
APCCF

North Bengal

Directorate of Forests

Govt. of West Bengal.
Siliguri.






